
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing 
at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 2, 2021 in City Hall, 105 East First St., Stewartville 
for the purpose of considering a Conditional Use Permit to allow for a fence as per 
1375.27  Sub C.1 - Special Fences 

 
 

Applicant: Rochester Petroleum 
Site Address:  1205 2nd Ave NW 

Legal Description: Blk 2, Lot 5 Tebay Industrial Park 
Stewartville, Olmsted County, Minnesota 

 
 

 
Due to COVID-19, we will only accept written notices regarding this application.  If you 
are seeking more information, please contact City Hall – 533-4745.  
 
 
 
 
Cheryl Roeder 
City Clerk 


